
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

24th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                 
 
Platinum Jubilee Breakfast 
 
On Friday 27th May we will start the day off with a Jubilee Breakfast Café.   
 
All parents and carers are welcome to come and join us with their child for a bacon or veggie 
sausage bread roll at 50p each. 
 
To ensure that we can cater for everyone on the day we request that you book and pay via 
Arbor by Midday on Thursday 26th May. 
 
Please log into the Arbor App, go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Trips’ and then select which 
breakfast you would like to order.  The total cost you pay will be dependent on how many you 
would like e.g. to order 2 bacon rolls please pay £1, to order 3 bacon rolls please pay £1.50.  
If you have two or more children at school, you can order all of the required rolls against one 
child’s name.  You can also ‘mix and match’ your order therefore, if you require 1 veggie and 
1 bacon please pay 50p on each ‘Trip’. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the Arbor App please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Martin 
in the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
 


